
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As we reflect on the blessings of our church community, 

we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt appreciation for your generous contributions 

to our stewardship efforts over the past year. 

Your unwavering support has not only helped sustain our church but has also enabled us to reach 

out and make a positive impact in the lives of many. Your commitment to our mission and your 

willingness to give of your time, talent, and treasure are truly inspiring. 

Thank you for being an essential part of our church family. Together, we can continue to grow in 

faith and serve our community with love and compassion. 

May God bless you abundantly for your kindness and generosity. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Church Name] 


